
Unions call national protest against labour code 
changes

 Hungary 

Public sector unions will join a national demonstration in Budapest on 8 December, 
with the slogan: "united against the slavery law", in protest against the Hungarian 
government’s proposal to amend the Labour Code. The amendments would 
increase the overtime threshold from 250 to 400 hours a year, as well as increase 
the period in which overtime needs to be accounted for from 1 to 3 years. EPSU 
sent a solidarity message to its affiliates.
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